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4. Parking restriction. Something else to explore would be ensuring parked cars are moved. 

 are going to liaise with a local pub to see if it would be possible for 
residents to utilise their parking spaces over night. 
 

5. Parish council meeting. I think this goes without saying, but it would be good to present 
the above formally to the parish to give them an idea of why this diversion is being used, 
what the works coming up are, and how we can provide mitigation. 
 

It’s also worth noting that  has been liaising with Balfour Beatty, and their upcoming 
closure at J54. We’re hoping to add their works into the TTRO and use the same closure. I think 
this will be a nice point to make to Sproughton that Suffolk, Highways England, Kier and Balfour 
Beatty are combining work to reduce the impact. 
 
I think we still need to work to explore alternative options that could be made a possibility in the 
future to alleviate some of the concerns the residents of Sproughton have. 
 
Let me know your thoughts, and if you approve the route in principle?  
Obviously we will aim to avoid your local works, and upcoming events as mentioned below. 
 
Thanks  

  
 

 
Highways England | Woodlands | Manton Lane | Bedford | MK41 7LW 
Tel:  
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk 

Follow Highways England East on Twitter  

Keep up to date with our roads projects at Highways England East Road Projects 

Get live traffic information at http://www.trafficengland.com or download our apps for free by going to the iTunes store  or Google 
Play store 
 
Customer Contact Centre is available 24/7 on 0300 123 5000 or info@highwaysengland.co.uk 

 
The information contained in this email or any of its attachments may be privileged or confidential 
and is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Any unauthorised use may be unlawful. If 
you receive this email by mistake, please advise the sender immediately by using the reply facility 
in your email software. 
 

The Council reserves the right to monitor, record and retain any incoming and outgoing emails for 
security reasons and for monitoring internal compliance with our policy on staff use.  Email 
monitoring and/or blocking software may be used and email content may be read.  
 

For information about what we do with personal data see our privacy notice 
https://www.suffolk.gov.uk/about/privacy-notice/ 




